
 

 

March 2025 
 
Greetings Friends! 

 
Welcome to the 2025 Annual Conference of the Professional Administrators of United 
Methodist Connectional Structure (PAUMCS).  
 
Nineteen PAUMCS members were certified through the PAUMCS Online Certification program 
last year. They are a diverse class and began work on June 1 and finished with group 
presentations. All the presentations were excellent. It was so uplifting to connect with this class 
virtually. We celebrate the class of 2024 for their hard work. 
 
The Advanced Certification Class was held in February in conjunction with our Quadrennial 
Training in Houston TX. There were nine students in the class working on their final projects. It 
was a great time of learning. 
 
Thank you for being a part of this great organization. I look forward to the fellowship and 
sharing of great ideas to grow us individually and as an organization. 
 
“Two are better than one, because they have a good reward for their toil. For if they fall, one 
will lift up his fellow. But woe to him who is alone when he falls and has not another to lift him 
up!.”   Ecclesiastes 4:9-10 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Tammie Ruffle 
PAUMCS Liaison to GCFA 
General Council on Finance & Administration



  

 

 


